
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
University of Canberra Union 

 
The investigation into a complaint by a former employee of 
the University of Canberra Union that the termination of his 
employment was an unlawful reprisal under the ACT Public 

Interest Disclosure Act was completed in June 2006.  
 

Details of the investigation report are published in the  
ACT Ombudsman Annual Report 2005–06 on page 25. 
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